
22/09/2021 

MRS Debbie Banham 
29 Binburra ST 
Avalon NSW 2107 
debbanham60@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1522 - 189 Riverview Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I have lived in Avalon since 1987 and cannot believe this plan is even being considered . It will 
have serious environmental and aesthetic effects on the area. Will dominate the landscape and 
any native vegetation will be destroyed by the construction. This area is beautiful because of 
all the trees and bush. Why do people want to move in and destroyed this amazing suburb. If 
you don’t want to live with trees move somewhere else as we don’t want you. 
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